
 

 

TEA Superintendent Call Debrief 
July 21, 2022 

  
 
 
 
Superintendents, 
Below is a summary debrief of the TEA Superintendent Call that took place on July 21, 2022: 
 
Posted recently on tea.texas.gov: 
 

• School Safety 
o NEW: School Safety Requirements and Information TAA 
o NEW: Required School Safety Training for School District Trustees Now 

Available on TEA Learn TAA  
o NEW: Summer Targeted Partial Safety Audit  
o NEW: Campus-Level Weekly Exterior Door Sweep Tool 
o NEW: District-Level Weekly Exterior Door Sweep Tool  

• Strong Foundations Framework Grant 
o NEW: Strong Foundations Overview Presentation  

• Teacher Vacancy Task Force 
o NEW: July Summary Presentation 

• Accountability 
o NEW: 2022 TXSchools.gov Communications Toolkit 

• Next Call: 
o August 18, 2022 

 
 
 


